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31/03/2022  18:38:082022/0626/P OBJ Henrietta 

Goodden and 

David Thomas

The launderette is an important asset in the local community and should be able to continue operating.  It not 

only provides a washing and cleaning service that many people rely on but also a welcoming space where 

people can meet others.

We were upset when it was forced to close after the fire and were under the impression that it was going to 

re-open shortly.  

It is therefore disappointing to see this application for a change of use.
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